By-Law Review Subcommittee

Notice of Public Meeting

There will be a meeting of the By-Law Review Subcommittee to be
held on Tuesday, February 15, 2022 at 3:30 P.M. in the Chamber
Room of the Clinton Town Hall to discuss the following:

Review of Existing By-Laws
If there 1s a need for additional information prior to this meeting,

please feel free to contact Town Administrator Michael J. Ward at
(978) 365-4120.
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